
 

Maine Coast Emergency Department Discharge 
User Alert 

On Tuesday, May 28, a User Alert will fire to the ED Nurse when trying to discharge a 
patient if Registration is actively updating the chart. The change will prevent the encounter 
from reverting back to its original accommodation, if a PSO order is placed at the same time 
as Registration updates are performed.  

 

Clinical Informatics – Please share this information with Maine Coast ED Nursing staff only 
and make this a topic of discussion in upcoming rounding. 

Behavioral Health: This information does not affect behavioral health caregivers. 

NOTE: This mailbox is not frequently monitored. Please direct any questions to the Clinical 
Informatics team using this link. 

 

https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

